Caoimhe O’Callaghan
Red Barns Road, Dundalk
caoimheoc02@gmail.com
0877111779

ByrneWallace Summer Intern Programme  

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am applying for the Intern Programme in ByrneWallace for the summer of 2023. I am a second year Business and Law student with an average of a 2:1 grade. As work experience during my Transition Year in secondary school I was lucky to spend one week in Arthur Cox attending the Four Courts, shadowing solicitors as they went about their day to day duties and being in the city which all confirmed for me my desired career path to Law. I believe my past experience and my overall personality have shaped me to be a suitable candidate for this exciting position.

 I come from a rural town where my family own a small business so moving away from this environment is exciting and challenging but I cherish the opportunity. Studying in UCD and living in Dublin has always been a dream of mine and being here now, has only made my desire to practice law stronger. 
 
As well as engaging with my studies, I am an active member of an AIL Ladies rugby team (Blackrock RFC) and UCD Ladies rugby team. I played my underage club rugby with Dundalk RFC and represented Leinster and Ireland at U18 level for both XV’s and 7’s rugby. While playing rugby at a high level, I had to learn how to balance my time between my studies and my sport.  I learned how to be organised and how to ensure I was using my time wisely. This requires a high level of self-motivation and self-discipline and has earned me huge experience in team work on the pitch which I would anticipate to transfer off the pitch to a professional working environment. 
 
I would love to complete an internship at ByrneWallace. It would be an amazing opportunity for me and I would endeavour to be a valuable member of the team.


Kind Regards,
Caoimhe O’Callaghan

